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COMPLETION OF PROPOSED DISPOSAL OF INDIRECTLY-OWNED SUBSIDIARIES 
 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of CFM Holdings Limited (the “Company”, together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the following: 
 
1. The Company’s announcement dated 5 June 2018 in relation to the proposed disposal of its 

indirectly-owned subsidiaries (“Proposed Disposal”);  
 

2. The Company’s announcement dated 8 June 2018 in relation to the Company’s clarification on 
the Proposed Disposal; and 

 

3. The Company’s announcement dated 22 June 2018 on the results of consultation with the SGX-
ST on the Proposed Disposal.  

 

The Board wishes to announce that the conditions precedent of the sale and purchase agreement 
dated 5 June 2018 have been satisfied and accordingly, the completion of the Proposed Disposal has 
taken place today. Following the completion, CFM Precision Tooling Sdn Bhd and PT Hantong 
Precision Manufacturing Batam will cease to be indirect subsidiaries of the Company. 

 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
Janet Lim Fong Li 
Executive Director & Chief Executive Officer 
27 June 2018 
 
 
 
This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the Company's sponsor, 
Asian Corporate Advisors Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”), for compliance with the relevant rules of the Singapore Exchange 
Securities Trading Limited (“Exchange”). The Sponsor has not independently verified the contents of this announcement 
including the correctness of any of the figures used, statements or opinions made.  
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the Exchange and the Exchange assumes no responsibility for the 
contents of this announcement including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in this 
announcement.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Foo Quee Yin.  
Telephone number: 6221 0271 

 


